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435 North Park, Fremont Nebraska 68025

June 17, 2020

Nebraska Emergency Management Agency
2433 N'W 24th Street

Lincoln NE 68524

RE: Dodge County HMGP Drainage Project-Study

To Whom it May Concern,
Dodge County is requesting financial assistance through FEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Grant

Program, to conduct a project study to identify drainage issues and develop a comprehensive
project to mitigate flood risk along the drainage ditches within the area of the Elkhorn Town-
ship.

As the sub-applicant for these funds, the County Board approved this project on February, 12th
2020, and is committed to funding the local share of this project as outlined in an interlocal
agreement between Dodge County, Lower Platte North Natural Resources District, and the
City of Fremont.. These funds will be available for the duration of this project. Dodge County
will ultimately be responsible for the local share costs for project, which may also be partially
offset by Community Development Block Grant and other grant funds were available. Dodge
County will be the conduit for all documentation and sub-grant processes.

If you have any questions please call Tom Smith, the County’s Emergency Management Direc-
tor, at 402-727-2785. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chair, Dodge County
Board of Supervisors
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